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Dear Prospective Sponsor, 
Since 1935, the Los Angeles Cactus and Succulent Society (LACSS) has brought together cactus and succulent hobbyists to share their plants and expertise. This year we will celebrate our 80th Anniversary!

With the recent explosion of interest in drought tolerant landscaping, we have expanded the mission and vision of our not-for-profit organization to emphasize community education. Education is a primary focus of our spring show, which highlights lectures, educational exhibits, and an emphasis on Kids on Sunday with a day full of engaging activities. In addition, we have adopted the Sepulveda Garden Center’s Cactus Garden as a public education endeavor.
This year we will present the LACSS Annual Drought Tolerant Plant Festival on May 30-31st.  At this time, we are soliciting sponsors for the show to help us expand its scope as we pursue our education goals. We are proposing a partnership opportunity with a few selected vendors and local nurseries that would mutually benefit your customers and help us spread the word about cacti and succulents.  We are also registered as a 501(c)(3) organization, so your donation is tax-exempt. 
A $300 Sponsorship includes:

· Sponsorship listing on our website www.lacss.com and Facebook page,  along with a direct link from our website to your nursery website

· Listing of your nursery as a valued sponsor on our May show program
· A banner with the name of your nursery/business hanging at the show, supplied by you
· One presentation/demonstration by one of our knowledgeable club members at your nursery on a topic such as landscaping with succulents, container gardening, or succulent-growing basics

A $500 Sponsorship includes all of the above, plus:
· A business card sized ad in our monthly newsletter, Cactus Chronicle
· Two club member presentations/demonstrations on topics such as landscaping with succulents, container gardening, or succulent-growing basics

We ask that sponsors help us publicize the Drought Tolerant Plant Festival on your websites, in newsletters, and with point-of-purchase flyers.
Please look over the enclosed materials to get a big picture of what our unique show offers. We also invite you to attend an LACSS monthly meeting on the first Thursday of each month at the Sepulveda Garden Center. Check out our website for details.   For more information call Artie Chavez at 818-201-7323 or Cheryl White at 805-410-0447.
Sincerely,

Cheryl White

Sponsor Form
Artie Chavez






Cheryl White
Show Chairperson





Vendor/Sales Chair
Nursery/Business_____________________________________
Contact Name________________________________________

Address_____________________________________________

City_______________________  Zip______________________

Contact Info Phone______ ______________________________
Email_______________________________________________

Sponsorship Level       $300____


$500____

Email Business card to lacss.contact@gmail.com
Choice of lecture days

First Choice_____________   Second Choice________________

Third Choice____________  
Topic to be agreed upon at booking.
LACSS  P.O. Box 280581  Northridge, CA 91328 

www.lacss.com   E-Mail: lacss.contact@gmail.com
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